
Afton Elementary 
  

Registration for the 2017-2018 school year will be open on May 15, 
2017.  You can find the link to the application and instructions at 
http://www.lcsd2.org/parents/student_registration. This form will 
allow you to register ALL your students (regardless of school and 

grade) from a single application. Students of all grades will need to 
register even if they have been previously registered.   

 
Teacher assignments will not be made until we have received birth 

certificate, immunization and registration has been completed. 
 

Computers are available at the school if needed for registration. 


